PRRKS

AND RECREATION

To: Board of Parks and Recreation

From: Mark Heintz — Director of Parks and Recreation
Date: October 5, 2021

Re: #212 vehicle replacement

The department has vehicle #212, a 2008 Ford F250 pickup truck. This vehicle was shown in the repair

and replacement schedule to be replaced by 2019.

The replacement of this item was included in the Town’s 2020 general obligation bond issue. We’ve been
seeking quotes for a replacement vehicle but have had difficulties in getting response from various dealers.

It was determined that we could use a smaller pickup truck to replace this vehicle.

The Town’s mechanic received a quote from Garber Chevrolet ($41,725.25) and from Bosak Ford

($39,286.00) for a similarly Y2 ton pickup truck vehicle.

Even with authorization, we likely would not receive the vehicle until spring of 2022 due to manufacturing

delays. But we want to get our order placed and in line.

Staff is recommending the purchase of a 2022 Ford F-150 4x4 SuperCab pickup truck from Bosak Ford at a
cost of $39,286. This will replace the 2008 Ford F250 pickup truck which will be traded in as part of this

transaction.
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